
 

Newsletter – 7th February 2020 
 

Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

Ilness  

This is the advice we have received about the 

new virus. 

Government advice for parents/guardians 

You should not be unduly worried about the possibility of your children catching the    
Coronavirus. 
 

There is no reason why your children should not continue to attend their early years, school         
or further education setting as normal. 

Please do not send your child to nursery if they are ill. Staff to child 

ratios in nurseries are such that we cannot give individual care or 

routines for poorly children. The nursery is a busy and active 

environment so please do not send them unless they able to fully 

participate and enjoy their day.   

 

Scholastic Book Club 

Any books you order will earn the nursery extra 

points towards free books which we will use to 

update our library collection. 

Please place your order on line at schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor 

by Friday 28th February 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Friends of Langley Moor 

The local residents group will be holding it’s next meeting on 13th 

February at 7pm at the Parish Council Office. All residents are welcome.  

____________________________________________________________________ 

  Parent Pay 

  Remember payments for all services should be in advance. Thank you. 

 

Diary Dates 

February  

Monday 17th – Friday 21st 

February (Spring Half Term) 

April  

Thursday 2nd April                       

(Last day of Spring Term) 

Monday 20th April: Re-open for 

Summer Term 

 
 

 

Valentine Breakfast 

Special Breakfast 
 

On Friday 14th February our 

breakfast club is having a 

Valentine theme including 

strawberries, pancakes and 

heart pictures to colour. 

 

As places may fill up fast, 

please book through the office 

to avoid disappointment.  
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